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Bucharest, June 17, 2025 

 

Following the decision of 17 June 2025, the Board of Directors of Purcari Wineries Public Company 
Limited, acting pursuant to Article 33, paragraph (1) of Law no. 24/2017 on Issuers of Financial 
Instruments and Market Operations and article 59 of the FSA Regulation no. 5/2018, presents its 
position regarding the voluntary takeover bid announced on June 13, 2025 by Maspex Romania 
S.R.L., as Offeror, with respect to a maximum of 98.3811% of the Company’s shares. 

 

Eugeniu Baltag 
Investor relations Director 

 

Enquiries 

investor.relations@purcari.wine  

Disclaimer 

This document may contain certain forward-looking statements which are based on estimations and forecasts. By their nature, these 
forward-looking statements are subject to important risks and uncertainties and factors beyond our control or ability to predict. 
These forward-looking statements should not be considered as a guarantee of future performance, the actual results could differ 
materially from those expressed or implied by them. The forward-looking statements only reflect Group’s views as of the date of this 
document, and the Group does not undertake to revise or update these forward-looking statements. The forward-looking statements 
should be used with caution and circumspection and in no event can the Group and its management be held responsible for any 
investment or other decision based upon such statements. The information in this document does not constitute an offer to sell or an 
invitation to buy shares in the Group or an invitation or inducement to engage in any other investment activities. 


